
Final Decision on design will be determined upon successful completion of bid.  

The Town is requesting Replacement of individual brick construction with stamped 
concrete due to concerns surrounding maintenance of bricks, ensuring a flat and 
accessible walking surface for ADA access, and issues with the current brick paths having 
poor drainage.  
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